
SUNDAY SERVICES IN MAY:

MAY 1:  Connie Gilbert, Presenter
"Beltane, the Celtic May Day, a Goddess Celebration"

MAY 8:   Joy Taylor and young friends Max and Julia Baeder, Presenters
"For Our Moms"

MAY 15:  Jim Smith, Presenter
“Gales of November”  

 The 2016 Hurricane season is approaching, and Atlantic Basin activity is predicted to be slightly-less-
than-average.  We hope our good fortune continues!  Search your memory-bank for an event that 
occurred almost 41 years ago.  What do you remember about 10 November 1975?  Lake Superior?  
Canadian balladeer?  A tragedy that has become spiritual.  

MAY 22: Guest Presenter:  Pete Kersey
“The Growing Mean Streak, in America, OR The Truth-Twisted”
 UUFVB Member Pete Kersey offers a  sermon that takes a sharp look at the incivility that seems to 
be taking over many areas of common communication among the peoples of this country.

MAY 29:  Pam Flowers, Presenter
"It's Not Easy Being Green"

Jim Henson was a spiritual man. He prayed and thanked his collaborators everyday. He dreamed big. 
His dreams continue to inspire people long after his death. Together we will learn more about this 
bright light of a soul.

BYO PICNIC AT FT. ZACH FOLLOWING THE SERVICE



SEEKING FELLOWSHIP SERVICE LEADERS:
Please see the sign up sheet in the coffee area!   This is your opportunity to share your talents, skills, 
experiences in a lay-led service of your choice.

HOSPITALITY HELP NEEDED:  Pam Flowers and Denise Obenauer have been doing a superlative 
job providing us with set up (Pam) and clean-up (Denise) each Sunday.  Denise will be leaving for her 
northern home in May, so we need others to provide assistance.
There is a sign up sheet in the coffee area!

OUR MEMBERSHIP IS GROWING, but we have room for more! Contact Jim Smith 
(jim@varsityrealtor.com) at any time to sign up. All are welcome.

We strive to be a fragrance free and smoke free environment in respect for people who have 
allergies.

BOOK GROUP CONTINUES:  MAY 25 promises to be a very special evening!  
Hosted by Pam and Andrew Flowers, we will be discussing the classic Don Quixote 
(by Cervantes).  Join us at 7 for a stimulating evening!

ANNUAL PICNIC AT FT. ZACK IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE SERVICE ON SUNDAY, MAY 
29! Bring your own picnic food to share and join your UU friends as we enjoy this wonderful state 
park!  Simple beverages and paper goods provided.  If you need park access, see Joy Taylor.

CONTRIBUTION ENVELOPES are available at the rear of the Fellowship Hall for those who wish to 
make a cash contribution of record. 

   
The choir practices--ALL ages!
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TWIS 16 April 2016 hosted by Connie Gilbert. 
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Monthly Calendar: http://www.oneislandfamily.org/calendar.html

One Island Family                       
 801 Georgia St.  Key West, FL    33040

oneislandfamily.org      e-mail:  office@oneislandfamily.org
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